September, 2nd 1988

e

Cdr John O'Neil

USS HARLAN COUNTY

C/0 P,0 Box 45040
JACK%GM%‘FI: 3223%2=~5040

Dear Commander O'Neil,

On my return of our anual journey around the
Mediterreanean Sea, I found the nice picture remin-
ding us of the wonderful cocktail you offered to
Mre. Rubif and I on your bosat.

My wife joins me wishing you a ve:

‘ pleagant
commanding if possible in pesce.

Yours very truly,

FURIDACIO
RUBIO
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